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October 24, 2024 

BUDGET HEARING  

  

The Board of Education will hold a public hearing on the Superintendent’s proposed budget during the 

month of April. This hearing will be held at a facility designated by the Clerk to the Board. The purpose 

of this hearing is to provide the Community with an opportunity to express their interests and concerns on 

the Superintendent’s proposed budget to the Board. The budget hearing will be held prior to the Board’s 

deliberations and adoption of the budget the District will operate under for the following fiscal year.  

 

The budget hearing will follow policy 2390 and exhibit 2390-E1.  

 

Cross-ref:  Board By-Laws (2300) 

Public Board Hearings (2390) 

    Public Board Hearings Procedure (2390-E1) 

  

NYSSBA Ref:  Budget Hearing (6120) – Recommended Policy  

 

Notes:  Adopted December 19, 2002 pursuant to Resolution No: 2002-03: 488; Amended 

December 23, 2021 pursuant to Resolution No. 2021-22: 347; Amended October 

24, 2024 pursuant to Resolution No. 2024-25: 314 
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